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T. ADOPTION OF ACT 100 OF 2002, OPEN RECORDS POLICY/FORM -
Discussion took place as to the cost per copy and the cost per fax of public information.
The Supervisors determined that a cost of $.25 per page for paper copics and $1.00 per
page for fax copies would be charged.

*Mrs. Marilyn Teed of Mill Road and Mr. Jack Mcllhinney of Broad Street were opposed
{o thesc charges, however their comments were inaudible since they did not approach the
podium to speak.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bender, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and
carried unanimously to adopt Resolution #2003-12, adopting Act 100 of 2002, the
Open Records Policy and establishing form for Request to Review Records. There
was no public comment.

U. DESIGNATE VOTING DELEGATE AND CERTIFY OTHER DELEGATE’S
ATTENDANCE AT ANNUAL PSATS CONVENTION (April 6 — 9, 2003) — Motion
was made by Supervisor Bender, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carricd
unanimously to appoint Chairperson Betty P. Snyder as voting delegate to the annual
PSATS Convention in Hershey, Pennsylvania from April 6 — 9, 2003. There was no
public comment.

Motion was made by Supervisor Bender, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and
carried unanimously to authorize the attendance of the following staff members at the
annual PSATS Convention in Hershey Pennsylvania (rom April 6 — 9, 2003 Chairperson
Betty P. Snyder, Director of Public Works Thomas A. Buzby, Township Secretary Lynda
S. Seimes, and Township Treasurer Lorraine E. Leslie; with one-day attendance of David
W. Taylor, Code Enforcement Officer. There was no public comment.

V. PUBLIC COMMENT:

1. Mr. Jack Mcllhinney of Broad Strect asked which newspapers the
Township will be advertising in for 2003. Mr. Lippincott replied that legal advertisements
will be in the Daily Intelligencer, and all other local advertisements for bids, board
vacancies, and meeting notices will be in the News Herald.

Mr. Mcllhinney asked if the Township has provided any {inancial assistance for the Joint
Source Water Protection Program. Mr. Lippincott advised that $12,000.00 to $15,000.00
has been budgeted for payment of expenses for the Pennridge Area Coordinating
Committec.








